## **NORTHCLIFF ROTARY CLUB**



Weekly Information Sheet of the Northcliff Rotary Club *P O Box35439 Northcliff,2115 Johannesburg* 





· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
	11-May	18-May	25-May
Sergeant	lan Goldsmith	Dean Gounden	Vaughan Russell
Reception and Regalia	Dean Gounden	Paul Westcott	Dave Woodhouse
Grace	Dave Woodhouse	Vaughan Russell	Dean Gounden
Welcome visitors	Peter Jacob	lan Goldsmith	Andrew Buttress
Swindle & Fines	Ansie Hibberd	Dave Woodhouse	Peter Jacob
Rotary 90 sec Slot Peace Prayer	Paul Westcott	Janet Callard	Ansie Hibberd
Toast to Anns		Andrew Buttress	
Introduce Speaker	TBC	RAID	TBC
Speaker	TBC	ROODEPOORT	TBC
Topic	TBC	RC	TBC

Birthdays and Anniversaries: May 10 - Janet Glover

NRC FELLOWSHIP Trophy to be awarded

**President**Francis Callard

Club Secretary
Andrew Buttress

Treasurer
Paul Westcott

**President Elect** *Andrew Buttress* 

# 11 May 2016

# <u>Diary of Forthcoming Events</u> <u>Youth Services Month</u>

09 May - Board Meeting

16 May - BIRTHDAY 43 years old!

18 May - Roodepoort RC Raid

16 - 19 June -DISCON - Misty Hills , Muldersdrift

25 June - Presidential Induction - A Buttress

29 October - Night at the Races



President Francis welcomes vistors Spencer and Linda Blackbeard. Linda is CEO of the Randburg Chamber of Commerce.

**CLUB SERVICES:** Speaker Programme: Members need to help to organise speakers. ALL members to provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are willing to talk about. If any reader of this bulletin would like to address the Club please contact Paul Westcott.

NEWS & EVENTS

Rotary

Apologies: Please email pwestcott99@gmail.com or SMS 0827728863 before 24h00 on Monday before the meeting.

### **CLUB WEBSITE**: www.northcliffrotary.co.za

INTERACT WEBSITE; http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/

**DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE** www.rotary9400.co.za/ **ROTARY INTERNATIONAL** www..Rotary.org

**MAKING UP?** 

http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

Our Northcliff High Interactors visited F.O.R.A. (Friends of Rescued Animals) last week.

"It was truly such an amazing yet sad day. I wish we could have stayed longer and if I could I would take all 450 animals home with me. I think it was a good experience for the Interactors and I do believe that they enjoyed it. I also just want to say thank you to Rotary for giving us so many opportunities." Chamell Moss, President.

#### Public Relations:

Please contact Ian Goldsmith (ian.goldsmith@mweb.co.za) with any articles and photos that you have taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community, and to keep our Website (www.northcliffrotary.co.za) up to date!

